
14 November 2013 

Busy, busy, busy…. 
Talent Quests, Mini Fetes, Prefect speeches and much, much more!  What a very exciting place 
Edensor Park Public School has been over the last couple of weeks. We are very lucky to have 
such beautiful children, dedicated staff and supportive parents and community members, who 
make these activities so successful. 
 

Talent Quest…. 
Congratulations to everyone involved in the Talent Quest last week, from the teachers who        
supported students rehearsing during lunchtimes, to the students themselves for their motivation 
and talents, and to the parents who came to watch and support their child.  A very special thank 
you to Ms Hayes and Mr Kelly for all your organisation. 
 

Mini Fete... 
Our Mini Fete was a huge success yesterday.  Our students had a wonderful time, and enjoyed a 
great variety of activities and nice selection of food. A great deal of organisation and planning goes 
into the running of an event like our Mini Fete, and it would not have been possible without the  
support of all our staff, the kind donations from our parents and school community, the overseeing 
by Miss Moisidis and the positive behaviour and attitude of all our students. Thank you one and all. 
 

Recycling Bins... 
At times you will see our large blue recycling bins standing in our courtyard area. These bins are for 
paper recycling only. Please do not put bags of rubbish from home and old food scraps into these 
bins, as they will not be emptied by the recycling company. 
 

Lunch Orders—9.00am deadline... 
The ladies in the canteen have asked that we remind you they cannot accept orders after 9.00 am.   
Please consider that there aren’t enough  helpers in the canteen to cope when preparation time is 
interrupted by late orders. 

 

Children who turn five before 31st July 2014 are eligible to start school next year. 
 

If you have a child, or you know of any children in Edensor Park who will be ready 
to start school next year, please call into the office now for an enrolment form. 





We are so grateful for 
the parents who helped 
in so many ways.   
 
Our tummies were filled 
with delicious food,   
faces were transformed 
into butterflies and  
monsters and the       
children had so much 
fun taking part in a     
variety of activities 
around the school. 

Thank you  
parents, for the      
donations that made 
our stalls such a    
success.   
 

Thank you,    

children, for your 
wonderful behaviour. 
 

Thank you, 

teachers, for the time 
and effort spent   
making the day        
so much fun. 
 

Thank you   
Miss Moi for             
organising the      
whole day!! 



PLEASE PHONE  

1300 880 021 

TO REPORT ANY SECURITY INCIDENTS IN OUR SCHOOL 

Edensor Park Public School 
Cnr Swan & Gwandalan Roads, Edensor Park, NSW 2176 

Ph:  9823 5111       *     Fax:  9823 7828 
Website:  www.edensorpk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Email:  edensorpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

November 22  Book Club closes 

   28  P&C Disco 

December 04  Yr 6 Farewell 

   11  Presentation Day 

   13  Parent Helper Morning Tea 

     Christmas Concert 

   18  Last day of school for 2013 


